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Dear   
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 44676 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding: - 
 
Staff Allegations of Sexual Abuse against Children  
 
Your request is set out below: 
 

1. A list of the number of all employees accused or arrested on charges of child sexual abuse from January 
1, 2019, until 31st December 2019. Please consider the timeframe listed in request (1) above for all 
subsequent requests below. 

0 

2. A breakdown of the different crimes reported: rape, grooming, groping, lewd acts, anal or vaginal 
penetration, and other examples listed as crime by the Home Office 

N/A 

3. All disciplinary files or records of employees investigated for child sexual abuse. This request relates to 
employees whose names have already been released into the public domain and as such, Section 40 of 
the Act which exempts sensitive information on the identity of these employees cannot be applied to 
this request. 

N/A 

4. An annual summary from 2019 of all legal costs, settlements, or restitution paid to affected families of 
these children. 

N/A 

Sent via email  
 

Information Governance & Records Management Department 
St Michaels House 

St Michaels Road 
Sittingbourne 

Kent 
ME10 3DW 

 
Tel: 01795 514525 

 
Email:  kmpt.inforaccess@nhs.net 

Website:  www.kmpt.nhs.uk 
 

https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/about-us/trust-board/non-executive-directors/


 
 

 
 
I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 




